
San Jose Nisei Bowling Association Meeting 
September 10, 2007 

4th Street Bowl 
 
Meeting called to order by President Marc Tsuchiya at 7:05pm 
 
Board members present: 
President: Marc Tsuchiya   
Men’s VP: Jody Kawamura 
Women’s VP: Stefanie Hirata 

Treasurer: Frank Lum (NP)  
Secretary:  Lindsey Wong  

 
JANBA Rep:  Lynnie Itatani, Vince Itatani, Sayo Togami, Jody Kawamura 
   
League Representatives Present: (NP)=Not Present     
Nikkei Mixed Fours: Dick Horio 
                                   Reiko Yagi 
                                   Naomi Tomisaka 
Yu-Ai Kai:                  Sayo Togami (NP) 
   John Shigemoto 
   Kenji Numoto 

725 Mixed Scratch:   Mark Nishihara (NP) 
Nisei Juniors   Yosh Hiraki 
Tues. Sansei Mixed:  Dale Ando 
Weds. Sansei Mixed: Dale Ando 
4th St. Mixed Trios      Yosh Hiraki 
Ozzie Shimada 
 

  
 
Review of Minutes: 
Motion by Stefanie, Seconded by Naomi. 
 
Treasurers Report 
Year-end report as of July 31, 2007 and comparative from FY 05/06 and FY 06/07. In 
summary past fiscal year was down a bit attributed to decrease in dues, Fuzzy 
tournament and banquet 
Current Account Balances: Association Acct. $1089.34, Tournament Acct. $5000, 
JANBA Acct. $8000, Total $6089.34 
Motion by Jodi, Seconded by Naomi. 
 
 
Nisei Juniors 
Forming league rosters, determining number of bowlers. Will start new season 
September 22, 2007 
 
Senior Tournament 
Deadline September 16th so far 62 teams, tournament date is October 13, 2007 
 
Fuzzy Shimada Memorial 
Renamed to “Memorial”, event will be November 10th and 11th 
Format changes: 
2 changes of Generation No-Tap 
2 squads of Mixed Trios 
2 squads of any combination doubles 
Entries will be distributed this week via mail, email and hitting the streets going to all of 
the leagues. Generation No-Tap Combination of during for high game pots, 
recommended $5 a person, $10 for team 
 



 
 
 
Old Business 

• End of the year Banquet, preferred to keep similar date for this season. Things 
went well.  

• Lindsey still working on stuff 
 

New Business 
A. Naomi offered cards to league reps to gather contact info. Please return to her at 

next meeting. 

B. Koden acknowledgements from Kato and Nishimura families. 

C. Federation news: Naomi received Fed cards for upcoming year, they would like 
to continue as if last year did not happen. Heard news that San Francisco and 
Sacramento may not require Fed cards to bowl their tournaments. We feel 
should continue to stay out of Federation same as last year. 

 
Next meeting: 
Monday, October 8, 2007 at 7:00pm 4th Street Bowl 
 
Motion to adjourn by Yosh seconded by Jodi. 
 
 
 
Minutes submitted by Lindsey Wong, Secretary. 


	New Business



